
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Importance: 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Friday, February 5, 2021 8:10 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Reference Docket # 20200226 
Kl U - 2.4.21 .pdf 

High 

Please place the attached letter in Docket No. 20200226 

Thanks 

Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
vwashing@psc.state.fl.us 

From: Accounting [mailto:Accounting@palmisland.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 202112:59 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: FW: Reference Docket # 20200226 
Importance: High 

Dear Commissioner, 

Please see attached letter. 

Knight Island Utilities Inc 
Board of Directors 

From: Knight Island Utilities 
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 202112:52 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01914-2021 

To: commissioner.Fay.@psc.state.fl.us; commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us; commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us; 
commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us; commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: Reference Docket# 20200226 
Importance: High 

Dear Commissioners, 

Please see attached letter. 
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Knight Island Utilities Inc 
Board of Directors 
 



Knight Island Utilities 
7092 Placida Road 

Placida, FL 33946 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2021 

 

County Commissioners 

Public Service Commission 

Docket #20200226 

 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

 

By this letter we recommend the commission approve the application by Environmental Utilities 

Inc. to provide wastewater service to the residents on Palm Island. 

 

Knight Island Utilities provides water and sewer service to the residents of Palm Island Resort.  

As such, we support Environmental Utilities’ efforts to handle this project.  We also plan to 

connect into the sewer lines if the project is approved. 

 

It is obvious that, for the benefit of our environment, septic tanks need to be removed from the 

island and sewer lines put it.  This is a significant endeavor and we trust Environmental Utilities 

to get the job done efficiently and with a minimum of disruption to the property owners of Palm 

Island. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 

Knight Island Utilities, 501(c)(12) A not-for-profit company 


